
WELCOME BACK!

http://drive.google.com/file/d/17bTfeXTSonHpNuSZbUJ096kEoEKwV2QT/view


Hope you had a good rest!



A busy Spring Term
Finishing with a fantastic Founder’s Day



Most students spent the Spring 
Term until 8th March in lockdown,
learning at home, so it was 
wonderful to be able to celebrate 
Founder’s Day together.



For Year 11 it was their last 
Founder’s Day in Main School!







For Year Seven it was their 
first ever Founder’s Day -
it’s not usually quite like 
this, Year Seven!





For Year Eight it was their 
second experience, and a bit 
more like the real thing than 
last year.

Well done Year Eight for 
catching the spirit of Founder’s 
Day!



Many thanks to our wonderful musicians and singers for 
providing some of our traditional music and some more recent 
songs.



Students and staff dressed up as we normally do for Founder’s 
Day











We have many stunning 
photos of students near 
the flowers in the year 
zones







The flowers are part of our celebration and they are 
always green, white and purple, the colours of the 
suffragettes, in recognition of the school’s 
commitment to equality for women. And there are 
always daffodils, as this was Miss Buss’s favourite 
flower.



Congratulations to our Head 
Students, who wrote and delivered 
fabulous speeches.



Many thanks to Ms Green & Ms Tani, who found the fascinating historic photos.

And to Ms Chohan & Ms Clark for taking such wonderful photos on the day.



And thanks to Mr Byers and 
Ms Gordon for contributing 
the music, and to Ms 
Raspudic and Mr Santos for 
filming the whole event



And thanks to all of you for making 
the day so enjoyable and 
contributing to such a great 
celebration!

This was my last Founder’s Day, as I 
will be retiring at the end of this 
year, so thank you for making it so 
special!




